
 Parish of Sts. 
Columbanus & Gall, 
Milltown, Dublin 6 

January 13th, 2019 
 

The Baptism of the Lord  
 “You are my Son, the Beloved; 
my favour rests on you.” (Luke 3) 
 
 

This Week’s Feast Days 
Tues. 15th: St. Ita  
Thurs. 17th: St. Anthony 
  
Thank you for your contributions 
to last Sunday’s collections. The 
Offertory Collection amounted 
to €1,519 and the Share 
Collection amounted to €960. 
 

We offer our 
condolences to the 

family and friends of the late 
Niall Connolly whose funeral took 
place here yesterday. 
 

We thank those of you 
who have already 

returned your Christmas 
Dues. Dues envelopes may be 
placed in the collection bags 
at Mass, given to one of the 
priests or handed into the 
Sacristy or the Parish Office. 

Fia was recently 
baptised in our 
parish. We welcome 
him into our Christian 

community and congratulate his 
parents and Godparents. 

We would like 
to thank 

parishioners 
who submitted 
their ideas for 

the Parish Survey. The Parish 
discussions will continue in the 
Parish Pastoral Centre at 8pm 
on this Monday, January 
14th. All welcome.  

PARISH PRAYER 
GROUP 

Fr. Alan’s Parish 
Prayer Group will recommence on 
this Monday afternoon in the 
Parish Pastoral Centre at 3pm. 
This group will be exploring 
Prayer, Mindfulness and finding 
God in our lives.  

The 
Parish 

Pastoral Council will meet on 
this Tuesday, January 15th 
at 8pm.   
 

Bethany Group will 
have their next 
meeting in the 
Parish Pastoral 
Centre at 8pm on 

this Wednesday, 16th 
January. 

The week of 
Prayer for 

Christian 
Unity will take 
place from the 
18th to the 

25th of January.  

This year’s Ecumenical Service 
will be in Sandford Church 
Ranelagh at 4pm on Sunday, 
January 20th.  

The service will be preceded by a 
Royal School of Church Music 
Ireland Workshop at 2pm.  

This Service and Workshop is 
hosted by The Grouped Parishes 
of Sandford and St. Philip’s 
Milltown, RSCM Ireland, Church 
of the Holy Name Beechwood 
Avenue, Sts. Columbanus & Gall 
Milltown and Methodist 
Centenary Church Lesson Park.  

Further details are available 
on our Parish Notice Boards. 

Milltown Parish 
Project 200 

Building Works 
 

Thank you to 
those who have donated to 
our Building Fund. Please note 
that the correct IBAN No. 
for donations is 
IE90ULSB98505006326277 

To assist us with bank 
regulations we ask you to 
make cheques payable to 
Milltown Parish. 

Our new Parish 
Website is now 
active.  Just search 

online for Milltown Parish.  

Donations to our Building 
Fund can be made on this 
web site. The address is 

milltownparish.ie. 

The Milltown 
Parish’ Active 
Retirement Group 
will have their 
Annual General 

Meeting in the Parish Pastoral 
Centre at 2.30pm on Thursday, 
January 24th. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


